
Wansdyke
Preparing young people with Skills for Life

Dear Scouting Colleague,

ANNUAL MEETING OF WANSDYKE DISTRICT SCOUT COUNCIL (AGM)

You are warmly invited to our online AGM on Thursday 28th October 2021 at 20:00.

Due to current restrictions, this will be a short business meeting of no more than one hour held by Zoom. It
is a good opportunity to see how the District is run ‘behind the scenes’. If you have a uniform top, please
wear it.

Our District Annual Report and Accounts can be accessed via the following link:

https://drive.google.com/drive/u/1/folders/1kSnWUxG8wcfKv1AjOMfJkjM8Qp_WJnlz

It is important that we have a quorum for the meeting, so please indicate your attendance  or give
apologies by e-mail to District Secretary Maddie Difazio-Wright: maddie.difaziowright@icloud.com who
will send all attendees a Zoom link nearer the date of the meeting.

The following are members of the District Scout Council and entitled to attend:  Commissioners; District and
Group Active Support Managers; Scouters; Administrators; Section Assistants; Skills Instructors; Advisers; all
Explorer Scouts; all members of the District  Scout Network; Chairs of Troop Leadership Forums in the District;
Members and Associate  Members of the movement registered in the Scout District and including Members of
the  District Active Support Units; all parents of Explorer Scouts, Persons elected or re-selected  annually by
the District Scout Council on the recommendation of the District Commissioner  and the District Executive
Committee.
The County Commissioner and County Chairman are ex officio members of the District Scout  Council.

I hope to see as many of you as possible on 23rd September.

Yours sincerely

Nigel Wright
District Chairman
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Registered Charity Number 1184760
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